
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STAFF BULLETIN  
Thursday, January 24, 2019 

 
TO TEACHERS AND STAFF: 
 

1. Substitutes:   K. Rupert/ B. Sutkus  
T. Eiternick/ J. Stavrou (PM) 
J. Tooth/ M. Truax (PM) 
T. Kay/ F. Colby  
M. Ramirez/ T. Zillman  
S. Zalewska/ K. Kelley (PM) 

 
2. Please fill out all areas of your referrals: 

 
3. Please make social dues checks out to Gurrie Middle School. 

 
4. Please turn in homework lab slips to the office by 2:15 p.m.  

 
 

 
  



GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, January 24, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Chicken Ranch Flatbread  
 Pizza Dippers  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Alexander Mata   
 

1. We will be having our last TGIF fun night of the year on Friday January 25th, remembers 
this is for Gurrie students only.  Tickets will be sold in the cafeteria until 
tomorrow.  Tickets will only be sold in the cafeteria with a signed permission slip.  You 
can get a permission form from your advisor or you can print one out from the Gurrie 
web page.  If you have any questions please ask your advisor. Also, back by popular 
demand the Hungry Hippo ride! 

 

2. Attention cheerleaders: The end of the season cheer party will be held at Flying High in 
Hickory Hills on Friday, February 1 from 6:30 to 8:30 pm. We will have awards, snack 
and gym time. The cost is $20 per person. Also, uniforms must be returned today  
between 3:15 – 3:45. If you have any questions contact Ms. Drenning.  

 
3. Attention Tiger Nation!  

If you are interested in joining the girls volleyball team, 7th grade tryouts will be held 
after school today. Please have your rides ready to pick you up at 5:00 PM.  You will 
need athletic clothes, gym shoes, and a tryout waiver form in order to participate.  
 
If your number is listed for a second tryout, both grades will meet after school on 
Monday, January 28th for the final round. Please see Coach Olson or Coach LaBud for a 
waiver or with any questions that you have.  

 
4. There will be an Early Meeting after school on Tuesday, January 29th. All Gurrie 

students are welcome. We will be planning upcoming projects for Valentine's Day. See 
Mrs. Rupert if you have any questions. 
 

5. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet today in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for a very 
important activities planning meeting. 8th graders will meet during 8th grade lunch 
period and 7th grade will meet during 7th grade lunch period. If you have any questions 
see Mrs. Pedersen. Hope to see you there. 
 

6. Attention students: We will be having a Math Olympiad on March 2nd at 9:00 a.m. 
Students will compete in groups of 6. If you have any questions, please see Ms. 
Zalewska.  
 



7. Reminder to all underwater robotics STEM club members we go to the pool today for 
the first time. We will bus from Gurrie after school and return by 5:30. Please note the 
later time and be sure to have your ride arranged for 5:30. You MUST let Mrs.  Halper 
know if you cannot attend for attendance purposes. Good luck flying! 
 

8. The opening round of the 6th annual Gurrie Geography Bee will take place in Mr. 
Ingwersen’s room from 3:15 to 4 o’clock today after school.  See Mr. Sullivan if you have 
any questions. 
 

9. Attention students: The Gurrie Wrestling team will host their 1st home meet against 
Brookwood. The meet will start at 4:00 pm. Come and cheer them on!  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


